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July 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to congratulate students on completing their exams at Brompton 
Academy and wish you all the best for your results in August 2014. 
 
Results for the summer exams will be available for students to collect on the 
morning of 14th August (AS and A Level) between 10am and 11.30am, in the 
Assembly Hall. 
 
Staff will be available in the Library for students to discuss their results. 
 
If students require someone to collect their results on their behalf, a letter must be 
provided, in advance, signed by the student and the person collecting must bring 
some I.D. on the day.  We will be unable to issue results if we do not have written 
authorisation from the student to do so.   
 
If students would like their results posted home, could they please provide a 
stamped addressed envelope must be provided to the exams office before the end 
of the summer term. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Close 
Exams Manager 
 
 
 
 


